EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

KG OPEN HOUSE —SECOND TERM

Ref: EFTA/CIR-40 /2021-22 30.11.2021

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Parents of KG class arc hereby informed that there will be an OPEN HOUSE on

Saturday, 4™ December 2021 to discuss about the Second Term academic

performance of your ward. All parents along with their wards are requested to meet

the respective class teacher through virtual meeting using google meet. Time slots

will be provided by class teachers.

SAJI OOMMEN

Principal
EFIA




